
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Finance Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Michele Turner, Borough Clerk 

THRU: Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Directo~ 

FROM: Nolan Scarlett, Property Tax & Collections Managerfl)S 

DATE: 12/12/2023 

SUBJECT: Gold Star Concentrates - Marijuana License Renewal 

The following business has brought their tax delinquencies into compliance 
according to borough policies. 

Please be advised that the Finance Department wishes to withdraw the 
objection to the renewal of the marijuana license for Gold Star Concentrates, as 
stated in the memo dated 12/1/2023. 

Please forward a copy of the letter sent to AMCO for our records. Thank you for 
your consideration in this matter. 


